
From:  
Sent: 07 June 2020 21:55 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: Objection 
 
Hello 
 
I am a Kilburn resident and I want to object to the new gaming centre proposed at the corner 
of glengall road and the high road.  
 
There are already a number of gaming centres along this road which attract anti social 
behaviour and prey on the vulnerable (of which there are many) of our neighbourhood. The 
last thing Kilburn needs is more of these types of places. 
 
Sincerely 
 


